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Collett launches Irish subsidiary. 

OCTOBER 03, 2017. We are pleased to announce the launch of our new 
subsidiary company Collett (Ireland) Ltd. 

Collett have been operating across UK, Ireland and Europe for over 40 years, 
servicing our clients transport requirements with our specialist vehicles and 
trailers as and when required, and furthermore with our freight forwarding 
services, whilst dealing closely with our network of preferred sub-contractors. 

However, due to increased volumes and planned workload that is anticipated, 
along with successfully winning orders for projects in the Irish market, the 
time is right to stretch our arms across the Irish Sea and open our own Irish 
Company. This demonstrates our commitment to the Irish market and to build 
stronger ties with our clients and suppliers. 

The company is registered in the Irish republic, in order to satisfy the Irish 
Tax and fiscal regulations and we have recently been granted a ‘Road 
Transport Operator Licence’ by the Department of Transport in Ireland to 
operate legally within the province and avoid falling foul of the EU cabotage 
regulations. 

The Company is now operational and we are busy delivering the Tullahennel 
and Meenwaun Wind Farm projects. In the meantime we have had very 
positive feedback for future projects and look forward to building a successful 
business and service level for our clients. 
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More About Collett & Sons Ltd 

Established in 1928, Collett & Sons is a successful family-owned company. 
Originally a Transport company, Collett has developed into a specialist multi-
modal logistics operator with a defined focus in its four closely run divisions. 
With specialist teams dedicated to Transport, Heavy Lift, Marine and 
Consulting, Collett & Sons has evolved to reflect the diverse nature of the 
business and the clients it serves. These four integrated divisions allow 
Collett & Sons to offer a ‘one stop shop’ service, expertly managing any 
project from concept through to completion. 

Specialists in the Oil & Gas, Aerospace,  Power Generation, Heavy 
Engineering, Renewables and Civil & Infrastructure markets, Collett & Sons 
have a wealth of experience transporting and moving difficult loads 
throughout the UK, Europe and worldwide.  

www.collett.ie  


